Old State Capitol Advisory board
March 20, 2019 minutes

Members attending: Paul Arrigo, Courtney Dampf, Kay Long, Betsy Magee, Winnie Byrd  
Lacking a quorum, the group discussed upcoming plans to celebrate the 25th anniversary of the Old State Capitol’s reopening. The building reopened in April 1994. This year’s celebration will honor all who worked to restore the building. 
Winnie Byrd suggested that the Lionhearted Awards, which honor outstanding contribution to the building, have not been given in some time. She suggested we make this part of the anniversary celebration. 
Kay Long suggested that Bridger Eglin should be honored, and Courtney Damp suggested that Harvey and Betty Schwartzberg be included. 
A committee was suggested to determine the nominees. Previously established process requires a member from each of the three boards to select the individuals to be honored with the Lionhearted Award. Serving on the committee were: 
Winnie Byrd representing the Foundation 
Liz Harris representing the Advisory Board
Carol Haase representing the Friends
[bookmark: _GoBack]Paul Arrigo suggested designing a logo and branding all activities this year with it. 
There being no further business the meeting adjourned. 

